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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, this week we have learnt about the story of the Last Supper and celebrated and learnt 

about Communion. 

As part of Prayer and Reflection Week, we have created art, visited the church, made and 

eaten pancakes, had a reflection circle, talked about what we are thankful for and our goals for 

the future. 

In English, we have explored our new character of Sika in the story. 

In Maths, we have continued with our fraction learning. 

In Science, we explored sound and how it travels in vibrations. We used drums and pasta to 

explore this. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was the lead up to Lent. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: George and Molly for their enthusiasm with their learning about sound. 

Headteacher's Award: Danny and Zakir for showing love and respect in their learning and 

being extremely reflective. 

Shining Stars: Molly, Zakir, Danny x2, George, Roman,  

Pupil Voice: “I’m thankful for my friends, family, education and the world!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thursday 13th March – Year 4 to the farm. 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th March Parent Consultations – Please send me a 

message on Dojo with your preferred time and I will do my best to accommodate. 


